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- what’s going on -
The next meeting of the West Michigan Corvair Club will be on Tuesday, June 16
at Brann’s Steakhouse at 4157 South Division (between 36th St. And 44th St).
Business will commence at 7:30. The picnic originally scheduled for June 6 has
been cancelled. We never received any information about the festival parade and
since the picnic was going to be tied to the parade, the board decided to cancel it.

- Coming Events -

June 6 Picnic has been cancelled. Sorry for the late notice.

June 16 WMCC General Meeting

July 11 Grand Rapids Antique Car Club Show, Mr. Fables at 5808
Alpine NW in Comstock Park

July 15 Rosie’s Diner Cruise-In

July 28 - August1 CORSA International Convention, Collinsville, Illinois

August 16 Corvair Museum Open House, Richmond, Virginia

August 20 Whitecaps Game, tickets are $6 each and can be reserved

through Dan Konkle, 364-1009
August 21 - 23 DACC Corvair Homecoming
October 11 Corvair Museum Open House, Richmond, Virginia

- Classifieds -
63 Monza Convertible - Adobe Beige, 4 speed, very good condition. Will
consider reasonable offer. Tom Lannon, Grand Rapids, (616) 363-5978.
64 Monza Convertible - 4 speed, 110 hp, Texas car, white top with new window,
black int., aqua ext. $4000. Roger Manning, Grand Rapids, (616) 455-1185.
65 Convertible - Partially restored, rebuilt motor, 4 speed, turbo, all parts and
accessories. Dustin Sharpe, Howell, MI, (517) 548-1317.



- wmcc car display and swap meet -
The 2nd Annual WMCC Car Display and Swap Meet was held on May 30 in
Bangor, Michigan. The weather was beautiful and there were about 20 Corvairs
including a 1964 700 sedan owned by Dan Ridens of the Michiana Club. Gary
Gruetzmacher brought out his 1966 Monza racer as well. There were a number
of vendors on hand selling their parts. There was also a 1966 Corsa convertible
and a 1969 Monza coupe for sale. Chef Roger Manning was on hand to cook
lunch for the hungry crowd. Congratulations to our people’s choice winners in
the following classes: Early - Ray Alwine from the Michiana club with his 1964
Monza convertible; Late - Len Gawron from the West Michigan club with his
1966 Monza convertible. Each winner received a certificate and a $10 gift
certificate to Corvair Underground. Since there were no FC vehicles on hand, we
held a drawing with the 50/50 tickets for the remaining $10 gift certificate. The
winner of that was Jerry Hendrikson. The winner of the 50/50 raffle was Paul
Musgrave from the West Michigan club. He took home $39.00. The winner of
the Corvair trivia contest was Bruce McIntosh. He took home a $10 gift
certificate to Corvair Underground for his efforts. Look for the 34 annual show
to happen in May 1999.

- G.R. Antique Car Club Show —

The Grand Rapids Antique Car Club will be holding a people’s choice car show
on Saturday, July 11. Dash plaques will go to the first 50 cars. Registration starts
at 9:00 AM with the judging at 11:00 until 2:00. There will be 16 trophies
awarded in the following classes: 1900-1930s, 1940s, 1950s, 1960s, modified to
present. Pre-registration fee is $6.00 per car ($8.00 day of show). Contact Ruth
Esakson at 677-5816 for more information. We could attend as a club if there is
enough interest. We will take a poll at the June meeting.



- Convention Car Raffle -
The West Michigan Corvair Club has purchased 200 tickets for the Corvair raffle
for the CORSA convention. The car being raffled off is a 1966 Monza Coupe with
air-condition, 110hp motor, 4 speed transmission, light blue interior, and an
Ermine White exterior. We will be selling these tickets to WMCC members in
blocks of 10 for $2.00 per ticket. The car will be raffled off on August 1. You do
not need to be present to win. Contact John Cole (616-395-0021) now to purchase
your tickets.

- West Michigan WhitecapS Game -
The West Michigan Corvair Club has reserved 30 seats for the West Michigan
Whitecaps game on Thursday, August 20. The cost for the tickets is $6 each.
Contact Dan Konkle (616-364-1009) now to reserve your seats. Seats must be
reserved by July 9.

- New Member —

We had a new member join our club at the show in Bangor. His name is Paul
Musgrave and he is currently looking for a Corvair. Welcome, Paul.



- west michigan corvair club officers -

President Keith Vander Pol, 1864 Sherwood Dr. SE, Grand Rapids, MI 49506 ph 949-6415
Vice President / Editor

Dave Ziebarth, 1411 Pickett St. SE, Kentwood, MI 49508 ph 281-3183
Secretary / Treasurer

Gary Gruetzmacher, 112 W. High St., Bangor, MI 49013 ph 427-8307

Members of the Board
John Cole, 104 Spruce Ave., Holland, MI 49423 ph 395-0021
Roger Manning, 335 N. Grandbrook Circle, Grand Rapids, MI 49548 ph 455-1185
Randy Merrill, 72 Parkbrook SE, Kentwood, MI 49548 ph 281-8827
Dave Teppo, 1063 Eastwood Ave. SE, East Grand Rapids, MI 49506
Rob Van Sledright, 176 Fescue Dr. SE, Grand Rapids, MI 49548 ph 249-2079
Bill Wright, 449 E. River Rd., Muskegon, MI 49442 ph 744-9123

All area codes are 616

West Michigan Corvair Club
1864 Sherwood Dr. SE
Grand Rapids, Ml 49506

WMCC dues still just $12.00/year. It's well worth it.



